“Understanding the
Christian Vision for the

World?

A Short Course beginning this November 2018.

Six weeks beginning on Wednesday 7th November 8.00 - 9.15pm in
the Lady Chapel.

Wednesdays 7th,14th, 21st, 28th Noy, 5th & 12th Dec.

We will use the Pilgrim course “I'heBeatitudes’,

“In a few short sentences the Beatitudes are probably the most important,
subversive and revolutionary text in the Bible. In order to follow Jesus
and live the Christian life we need to enter into the challenging world of

the Beatitudes.” Pilgrim Course Book Fous, 2014, p. 12.



